
  bewail 2875 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  bewail 2875 # kopto {kop'-to}; a primary verb; to "chop";
specially, to beat the breast in grief: -- cut down, lament,
mourn, ({be-)wail}. Compare the base of 5114.[ql

  circumcise 4059 # peritemno {per-ee-tem'-no}; from 4012 and
the base of 5114; to cut around, i.e. (specially) to circumcise:
-- {circumcise}.[ql

  cut 2875 # kopto {kop'-to}; a primary verb; to "chop";
specially, to beat the breast in grief: -- {cut} down, lament,
mourn, (be-)wail. Compare the base of 5114.[ql

  cut 4932 # suntemno {soon-tem'-no}; from 4862 and the base of
5114; to contract by cutting, i.e. (figuratively) do concisely
(speedily): -- ({cut}) short.[ql

  divide 3718 # orthotomeo {or-thot-om-eh'-o}; from a compound
of 3717 and the base of 5114, to make a straight cut, i.e.
(figuratively) to dissect (expound) correctly (the divine
message): -- rightly {divide}.[ql

  down 2875 # kopto {kop'-to}; a primary verb; to "chop";
specially, to beat the breast in grief: -- cut {down}, lament,
mourn, (be-)wail. Compare the base of 5114.[ql

  edge 4750 # stoma {stom'-a}; probably strengthened from a
presumed derivative of the base of 5114; the mouth (as if a gash
in the face); by implication, language (and its relations);
figuratively, an opening (in the earth); specifically, the front
or edge (of a weapon): -- {edge}, face, mouth.[ql

  bewail 2875 # kopto {kop'-to}; a primary verb; to "chop";
specially, to beat the breast in grief: -- cut down, lament,
mourn, ({be-)wail}. Compare the base of 5114.[ql

  face 4750 # stoma {stom'-a}; probably strengthened from a
presumed derivative of the base of 5114; the mouth (as if a gash
in the face); by implication, language (and its relations);
figuratively, an opening (in the earth); specifically, the front
or edge (of a weapon): -- edge, {face}, mouth.[ql

  hew 2998 # latomeo {lat-om-eh'-o}; from the same as the first
part of 2991 and the base of 5114; to quarry: -- {hew}.[ql

  lament 2875 # kopto {kop'-to}; a primary verb; to "chop";
specially, to beat the breast in grief: -- cut down, {lament},
mourn, (be-)wail. Compare the base of 5114.[ql

  moment 0823 # atomos {at'-om-os}; from 1 (as a negative
particle) and the base of 5114; uncut, i.e. (by implication)
indivisible [an "atom" of time]: -- {moment}.[ql

  mourn 2875 # kopto {kop'-to}; a primary verb; to "chop";
specially, to beat the breast in grief: -- cut down, lament,
{mourn}, (be-)wail. Compare the base of 5114.[ql

  mouth 4750 # stoma {stom'-a}; probably strengthened from a
presumed derivative of the base of 5114; the mouth (as if a gash
in the face); by implication, language (and its relations);
figuratively, an opening (in the earth); specifically, the front
or edge (of a weapon): -- edge, face, {mouth}.[ql

  rightly 3718 # orthotomeo {or-thot-om-eh'-o}; from a compound
of 3717 and the base of 5114, to make a straight cut, i.e.
(figuratively) to dissect (expound) correctly (the divine
message): -- {rightly} divide.[ql

  sharper 5114 # tomoteros {tom-o'-ter-os}; comparative of a
derivative of the primary temno (to cut; more comprehensive or
decisive than 2875, as if by a single stroke; whereas that
implies repeated blows, like hacking); more keen: -- {sharper}.
[ql

  short 4932 # suntemno {soon-tem'-no}; from 4862 and the base
of 5114; to contract by cutting, i.e. (figuratively) do
concisely (speedily): -- (cut) {short}.[ql
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